
From: Arden Thomas
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Cc: Jeremy Johnston; Candie Leader; "Kevin"; Molly Rockhill; Jessica Contratto; Kathy Boots
Subject: SX-21-00005 Brown KCC 14.08 requirements (parcel no. 666835)
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 11:01:49 AM

The applicant for this project, Kevin Brown, received a letter of map amendment from FEMA
removing his entire property from the special flood hazard area. Kevin was advised to submit a copy
of this FEMA determination document with his building permit. Since FEMA issued an official map
change removing the property from the special flood hazard area, a floodplain development permit
is not required to satisfy the requirements of KCC 14.08. Please let me know if you need any
additional information for me regarding floodplain development in order to process Kevin’s building
permit.
 
Arden Thomas | Water Resource Program Manager
Kittitas County Public Works | 411 North Ruby, Suite 1 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
Direct: 509.962.7690
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